
February 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ed Lennon 

128 Fox Hollow Way 

Manchester, NH 03104 

 

Dear Ed: 

 

I recently learned from Cary Pahigian, a mutual friend, that you had a long-standing interest in the 

assassination of President Kennedy.  At Cary’s suggestion, I have enclosed an information packet 

about the Assassination Records Review Board.  In addition, I have taken the liberty of adding your 

name to our mailing list to ensure that you are kept apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any comments or questions about the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


